
Neighbour Deed Explainer Sessions
We are pleased to invite people living 
within 3.5km of a proposed turbine in 
The Pines Wind Farm to attend.

You will:

The neighbour program will close at 
the end of 2025 and these sessions are 
one of the last chances to find out more. 

These events are only for those with a 
house within 3.5km of a turbine. If you 
are unsure, please contact our friendly 
staff to find out.

1800 952 319

thepineswindfarm.com.au

contact@thepineswindfarm.com.au

Receive your personal contract1

Hear how payments work, and 
how you can choose a setback2

How the contracts operate3

Get a chance to ask questions 
about the project and the 
neighbour program.

4

Burraga Hall
Tuesday 23rd September, 6pm 

Wednesday 24th September, 1pm

Friday 26th September, 10am

Black Springs
Tuesday 23rd September, 1pm

Thursday 25th September, 6pm

Saturday 27th September, 10am

Oberon Library
Tuesday 23rd September, 9am

Thursday 25th September 1pm

Trunkey Creek Hall
Wednesday 24th September 6pm

Saturday 27th September 2pm


